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August 10, 2021 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
We have received the second violation letter regarding the additional crusher that was 
onsite in Croswell. I have filed for the permit to install, Application No. APP-2021-0185. 
We have been assigned Permit to Install No. 48-21 effective August 09, 2021. If there is 
any questions please contact Melanie at my office 810-364-5460. 
 
 
We intend to maintain compliance in the future. Please feel to contact my office with any 
and all additional issues or questions.  
 
Regards,  
 

Edward L. Forton 

Owner/Operator 


